From:

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 9, 2017 2:26:56 PM

————— Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 5:08 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Donna almeida

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

I cannot justify, yet another increase to rate payers in this province. | have yet to see any cost cutting
measures by hydro one to stabilize costs.

Further more the insane salaries being paid to the CEO and the rest of the top management positions at
hydro one to justify any further increases. They need to get their costs in line with the rest of Canada.
Mayo Schmitt receiving bonuses for what increasing the rates?? No to any further increases. This is
gouging consumers in the worst way.

-- Attachment --
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